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5th June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We hope you are keeping safe and well. 
 
Following the letter uploaded to our website dated 3.6.20, we are pleased to inform you that the LINK 
Centre based at North Kent College will be re-opening on Monday 8th June for a small number of 
students. 
 
Please note that if you have not received a telephone call or email, please do not send your child to 
Sixth Form on Monday. 
 
Denise Moore, Head of Sixth Form and LINK19 will be communicating with all parent/carers next week 
to discuss the phased return of additional students. 
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your continued patience.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Denise Moore           Maddy Jones 
Head of Sixth Form/LINK19 College   Head of School 
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